
We are learning:
Reading: Students have been reading and discussing, as a whole 
class, the novel Home of the Brave.  Students will also continue to meet 
in their small book clubs. 

Writing: Students have been working to write personal narratives and 
will be publishing final drafts. Our focus has been on being as 
descriptive as possible, and “showing, not telling” our details.

Word Study – Students will have their next test on Friday, 10/4 for 
unit 3. The tests will come home graded Monday. I ask that you sign 
them if possible, and return them to me that week. We work on the unit 
for 2 weeks in class, and will have a test at the end of every 2 weeks. 

Math: Students will be working on multiplication and division of both 
whole numbers and decimals. 

Science: Students have been working on, and will continue, with their 
Solar Energy Unit 

Social Studies: Students will study Native Americans in this unit.  

Important Reminders

This Month in 5th grade

October 2019
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October 14th : No School for Students
October 23rd : Early Dismissal
November 1st : Fall Harvest Classroom Celebration (afternoon) 
November 1st : Parent Visitation- more information to follow 
November 21st, 25th, and 26th : Parent/Teacher conferences. 
Please contact us in regards to setting up a time. 
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